
Port Moody Firefighters
Local 2399

OF THE INTERNATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF FIREFIGHTERS

150 Newport Drive, Port Moody, B.C. V3H 5C3
email:president2399@gmail.com

December 19th, 2024

Mayor and Council
City of Port Moody
100 Newport Drive
Port Moody, BC V3H 5C3

Mayor and Council:

Re: New Positions

On behalf of the members of Port Moody Firefighters Local 2399, we extend our profound
thanks for your recent decision to approve two new suppression firefighting positions, and for
your ongoing commitment to public safety in our community.

Your investment in our department demonstrates your recognition of the critical role we play in
protecting the lives and property of Port Moody’s residents. By increasing our staffing levels,
you have not only bolstered our ability to respond effectively to emergencies but also ensured a
safer working environment for our firefighters.

We recognize the financial and logistical challenges involved in these decisions, and we are truly
grateful for your leadership in prioritizing public safety. This commitment will have a lasting
impact, not just for our department, but for the entire community.

Once again, thank you for your partnership and trust in the work we do.

Sincerely,

Wade Perrett
President
Port Moody Firefighters
Local 2399
778-386-9233

Affiliated with:
● THE B.C. PROFESSIONAL FIREFIGHTERS ASSOCIATION

● THE BC FEDERATION OF LABOUR
● NEW WESTMINSTER & DISTRICT LABOUR COUNCIL


